
 

Council Office 
The Beehive 

Dowell Street 
Honiton 

EX14 1LZ 
 

29 July 2019 
 
Dear sports club/society, 
 
Re: Sports meeting on Tuesday 13 August,  
 
As a result of the availability of funds being made available from the building of various 
properties in the Honiton area, the Town Council is looking for suggestions of ways in which 
it can assist sports and activity organisations to help with development of their activities. 
 
There are tight guidelines in the way that the money can be used laid down by central 
government. Whilst Community Infrastructure Levy funds can be spent on buildings and 
infrastructure, this does not apply to Section 106 funds and at the moment S106 is the 
source of the majority of the funds.  
 
These funds have to be spent on providing free or low-cost facilities to the community. That 
does therefore have implications on the types of projects that the money can be allocated 
to. 
 
In order to help the Town Council look at various projects, it is intended to hold a meeting 
with as many sports clubs and organisations as possible. This meeting will be held 7-00 pm 
on Tuesday 13 August, in the Tirard Room at the Beehive, Dowell Street. 
 
We would love to see a representative from your organisation at this meeting. 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 

 
 
John Zarczynski  
Mayor of Honiton 
 


